
GAMP Parent and Alumni Organization/Friends 
of GAMP 

Please join us for GAMPSGIVING 
Dear Parents, 
GAMPSGIVING (GAMP’s fundraiser and raffle night) is quickly approaching on Sunday 

November 19, 2023.  We need your help to make this important event a success!  We have 
sent home informa�on with your children, and we are reques�ng raffle baskets, classroom 
dona�ons.   

Please donate either individual item for raffle baskets (gi� cer�ficates, professional services 
cer�ficates, lottery �ckets, sports items, tech gadgets, wine, etc.) or crea�ng your OWN 
baskets with themes of your choosing (beauty basket, holiday basket, sports basket, toy 
basket, arts and cra� basket, spa basket, perfume basket, jewelry basket, kitchen basket, 
movie basket, Day at the Beach basket etc.).  Feel free to be crea�ve!!! 

We will also be using the dona�ons you provide for your child’s Advisory Classroom ($5.00 each 
requested) contribu�on to purchase EXCITING raffle items such as pad’s, air pods, smart TV’s, 
game sta�ons, etc. to be raffled off at GAMPSGIVING. 

Please send to school on or before by FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 3rd!!   The SOONER the  better.  
Email Elaine Fera with what your are donating. We need this info for the Raffle book.  

Please be sure to label the dona�ons with your name, child’s name, and grade. 

GAMPSGIVING is going to be special this year. Music, DJ, Special guest , entertainment, Raffles, 
50/50, Grand prizes. The food is going to be out of this world!!  You don’t want to miss this 
special event. 

Elaine Fera, President of Friends of GAMP, Elaine.Fera@sunoco.com 




